
 

Scientific Meeting - 7 January 2022  

Programme organised by the HIV & Derm SIGs   

 

13:00    Welcome  

 

13:00 – 13:45   Delusional Parasitosis   

13:45 – 14:00   Q&A  

Chair: Stuart Flanagan 

Speaker: Dr Steve Walker, Consultant Dermatologist, Hospital for Tropical Diseases, Mortimer 

Market Centre, London.  

Steve Walker is a Consultant Dermatologist at the Hospital for Tropical Diseases and Department of 

Dermatology, University College London Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust and an Associate Professor 

at the London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine. 

 

14:00 – 14:50   Drug Reactions 

Chair: Georgina Morris 

Speaker: Dr Jen Sharif, Consultant Dermatologist, Salford Care Organisation, Manchester 

I am a consultant dermatologist at Salford care organisation. I practice in general dermatology, skin 

cancer and paediatric dermatology. I have an interest in acute dermatology and have presented 

projects regarding provision of acute dermatology care nationally and have recently revised the 

Salford on-call operating procedure. 

 

14:50 – 15:10  Screening for Domestic Abuse in People Living with HIV 

15:10 – 15:20   Q&A  

Chair: Stuart Flanagan 

Speaker: Dr Nadia Ahmed, Consultant HIV & Sexual Health Physician, Central and North West 

London  

Nadia is a consultant HIV and sexual health physician at the Mortimer Market Centre, and honorary 

clinic lecturer at UCL, London. She manages HIV patients in the outpatient department, forms part of 

the HIV inpatient liaison team, and supports the sexual dysfunction service. She previously practised 

as a forensic physician at the sexual assault referral centre, The Havens. Nadia is involved in both 

BASHH and BHIVA, where she was recently appointed as the BASHH liaison for the RCP junior doctors 

foundation network and vice-chair of the BASHH International Foundation for Sexual Health 

Education, and is a member of the BHIVA scientific and educational committee as well as being vice-

chair of the International Party Working Sub-Group. Her interests lie in adolescent health, neurology 



and lymphoma. She also fosters interests in education and service development having lead on the 

implementation of adolescent youth friendly services and pre-exposure prophylaxis for adolescent 

girls and young women in public health facilities with the South African National Department of 

Health, and being course convenor for an adolescent health course with UCT and LSHTM while there. 

She is passionate about international health completing clinical, service and educational work in HIV 

and sexual reproductive health in South Africa, Malawi, Bangladesh, Iraq, Iran and Pakistan. 

 

15:20 – 15:30  Break 

 

15.30 – 16:00  Honorary Life Fellow Award  

Chair: John McSorley  

Speaker: Professor Kevin Fenton CBE MBBS (Hons) MSc PhD FFPH 

• Regional Director London, Office of Health Improvement and Disparities, Department of 

Health and Social Care  

• Regional Director for Public Health, NHS London 

• Statutory Health Advisor to the Mayor of London, GLA and London Assembly 

Professor Fenton is a senior public health expert and infectious disease epidemiologist, who has 

worked in a variety of public health executive leadership roles across government and academia in 

the UK and internationally, including taking a leading role in London’s response to the COVID-19 

pandemic. He was awarded a CBE in the 2022 New Year honours list for services to public health.   

Professor Fenton became the Regional Director for London in the Office for Health Improvement and 

Disparities (OHID) within the Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) in October 2021, having 

previously held the same position within Public Health England from April 2020 until its functions 

transferred to OHID. Within this role, he is also the statutory public health advisor to the Mayor of 

London and the Greater London Authority and the Regional Director of Public Health for NHS London.  

He provides leadership across London for health and wellbeing, prevention of ill health, health 

protection and reduction of health inequalities. 

Professor Fenton has recently been elected to be the next President of the UK Faculty of Public Health 

and is due to take up the position in June 2022. In December 2021, Professor Fenton was appointed 

Chief Advisor on HIV to Government and Chair of the HIV Action Plan Implementation Steering Group 

to oversee the delivery of the new HIV strategy for England.  

In November 2020, Professor Fenton was named by Powerlist as the second most influential black 

person in Britain for his work leading the fight against coronavirus and his public health leadership on 

tackling inequalities. In Spring 2020, he oversaw the national PHE review of disparities in risks and 

outcomes of COVID-19, published as the ground-breaking ‘Beyond the Data’ report.  The review led 

to recommendations which have shaped a more equitable COVID-19 pandemic response, both 

nationally and locally. 

Professor Fenton previously held a joint position as Strategic Director of Place and Wellbeing and 

Director of Public Health at London Borough of Southwark. In this role he led the council’s planning, 

regeneration, community engagement and public health portfolios driving inclusive regeneration, 

digital public health, asset-based community development and working in partnership with the NHS 

to promote health in all policies.  

From 2012-2017, Kevin was PHE’s National Director for Health and Wellbeing, leading national 

prevention programmes including screening for cancer, NHS Health Checks, obesity, mental health, e-

cigarettes and tobacco harm reduction, HIV, sexual and reproductive health.  He established and led 

PHE's Health Equity programme, focused on addressing the social determinants of health and 

promoting place-based approaches to health improvement.  



Between 2005-2012, Professor Fenton was the Director of the National Centre for HIV/AIDS, Viral 

Hepatitis, STD, and TB Prevention (NCHHSTP), within the Centres for Disease Control and Prevention 

(CDC) in America. He also served as chief of CDC’s National Syphilis Elimination Effort, having worked 

in research, epidemiology, and the prevention of HIV and other STDs since 1995. Between 2000 and 

2004, he was Director of the HIV and STI Department in the United Kingdom’s Health Protection 

Agency and Senior Lecturer in HIV and STI epidemiology and control at University College London. 

 

16:00    Close/AGM  


